
Dear Ambassador Lighthizer:

Sincerely,

The modernization of NAFTA presents an opportunity to jump 
start our contributions to U.S. economic growth, job creation & 
trade competitiveness.
We urge you to use the strongest negotiating hand possible, founded on the property rights 

principles reflected in the President’s 2017 Trade Policy Agenda. The flawed copyright loopholes 

in the Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement could cost America $1 billion a year* and should not 

be exported to Canada and Mexico.

Let us all work toward a better agreement for American creators and music fans in NAFTA.

*Phoenix Center Study, 2017.


